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Dear Parents, 
I hope you all enjoyed the lovely weather at the weekend. Please remember to send a 
hat to school with your child if the weather is sunny this week.  
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 23rd April Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 
Y6 SATs Club with Miss Brett until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 24th April R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton. CANCELLED 
this week 

Wednesday 25th April Swimming starts am. DON’T FORGET SWIMMING KIT! 
Small group of Y6 children to Fulford pm for maths 
Rev Kirkman leading Collective Worship 

Thursday 26th April Y5/6 Chill Out Club with Mrs Wood at lunchtime 
KS2 resilience workshops with City of York Health and 
Wellbeing Team pm 

Friday 27th April Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports 
Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 Athletics Club with York Sport Partnership until 4.15pm 
Y3/4 Friends of Naburn Bun Sale after school 

 

Monday 30th April Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 

Tuesday 1st May R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 2nd May Open day for prospective new starters 9-4 
Swimming am 
Open The Book Collective Worship 

Thursday 3rd May Mrs Pendry leading a Water Workshop for Y3/4 pm and then 
whole school Collective Worship 

Friday 4th May Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports 
Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Sport Partnership until 4.15pm 
Friends of Naburn meeting 3.15-4.15pm 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Holly in Y1, for producing a very detailed diagram of the life cycle of a plant 

 Max T in Y2, for fantastic information writing about the life cycle of plants 
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 Reuben, in Y3 for showing a sound understanding of practical measuring in 

maths 

 Maddie in Y5 for contributing well to class discussions by asking good 

questions. Maddie is moving house so we said goodbye to her too and wished 

her luck in her new school.  

Barney showed us his swimming certificate, for achieving Stage 6, and a rugby trophy 
too. What an active boy! 
 
13 bronze and 2 silver certificates were awarded for Mathletics. Well done everyone 
who is using this and Reading Eggs at home. Keep up the good work. Remember, 
there is ‘Live Mathletics’ where your child can build up their mental maths speed and 
Rainforest Maths to practice areas of maths focused on in class. Lots to keep your 
child busy!  
 
MAT Orchestra 
A huge well done to those children in Y5/6 who are taking part in the South York MAT 
orchestra at Fulford. I have heard that Eli and Florence performed at the concert just 
before Easter in front of lots of parents and older children and did us proud. This is 
what the Headteacher of Fulford said, 
”Please pass on my congratulations to any of your students who were involved in the 
SYMAT orchestra performance - they were absolutely stunning. I was so proud of 
them all that it brought a lump to my throat.” 
 
Well done! We look forward to more performances from this newly formed group.  
 
Church weekend 
Over the weekend of 2nd and 3rd of June, St Matthew’s Church is hosting a ‘To B or 
Not to B’ themed event, where there will be exhibitions, activities and stalls all 
beginning with the letter B. Lynn Anderson is running a jewellery stall, and is asking 
for donations of any jewellery beginning with the letter B, such as bangles, bracelets, 
beads etc. Please bring donations in to the school office or give them to Lynn or 
Kevin.  
 
Y5 help 
Many thanks to those parents who have offered to help with the Y5s during SATs 
week. The slots are all full now. 
 
Friends of Naburn Bun Sale 
This week sees the turn of the Y3/4 children, after school on Friday. So if your child is 
in this year group please try to help if possible, by baking or buying some cakes for us 
to sell. And if you are in a different year group, bring along your pennies to do some 
buying! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher 
 


